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June 24, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
RE: KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS GRADUAL ENTRY SCHEDULE 

The Oppenheimer staff are looking forward to an exciting year with you and your child. We have 
planned a Gradual Entry Program, which will allow your child to become familiar with the school 
environment. The following table briefly outlines opening week procedures for students entering 
our Kindergarten program. 

DATES AND TIMES FOR SEPTEMBER ARE AS FOLLOWS:   

 

Tuesday, September 2 Kindergarten students do not 
attend.  

Returning students Grade 1 
to 7 only 

Wednesday, September 3 9:00 AM – 10 AM (1 hour) 

10:15 AM – 11:15 AM (1 hour) 

Group A students only 

Group B students only 

Thursday, September 4 9:00 AM – 10:30 AM (1.5 hr) 

1:00 PM – 2:30 PM (1.5 hr) 

Group A students only 

Group B students only 

Friday, September 5 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM (2 hr) All K Students attend: bring a 
healthy snack 

Monday, September 8 9:00 AM – 12:30 PM (3.5 hr) All K Students attend: bring a 
healthy snack & lunch 

Tuesday, September 9 9:00 AM – 1:30 PM (4.5 hr) All K Students attend: bring a 
healthy snack & lunch 

Wednesday, September 10 First full day of school  

9:00 AM to 2:58 PM 

All K Students attend: bring a 
healthy snack & lunch 

Regular classes from September 10th and forward 9:00 AM to 2:58 PM. All students should 
bring a healthy snack and lunch each day.  If your family is experiencing food insecurities, 
please talk to the office about the food4schools lunch program. 
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Allergy Alert!  
Please note that we are an allergy-aware school, which means that nuts and seafood should be 
excluded from your child’s snacks and lunches.  We have staff and students extremely allergic 
to these foods and we thank you for helping to keep everyone safe.  
 
Recess & Lunch 
From September 10th on, all Kindergarten students will have a snack break before recess in 
their classrooms. Initially they will have a separate recess, and when they are ready, they will 
join the rest of the school for a recess/lunch break.  Lunch is from 12:10 to 12:55 pm. From 
12:10 to 12:30 all primary students eat lunch in their classrooms and then from 12:30 to 12:55 
they play outside.   
 
Important September Dates: 
Thursday, September 18 – Welcome BBQ  
Friday, September 19 – Professional Development Day school not in session 
Tuesday, September 30 – National Day of Truth and Reconciliation – school closed 
 
We encourage families to eliminate regular afternoon naps and foster independent washroom 
use before the first day of school. Please practice these things over the summer if your child is 
not able to yet. We appreciate your understanding.  Welcome to Kindergarten!  We look forward 
to seeing you on Wednesday, September 3rd.     
 
Sincerely,   
 
Jessica Wilkes, Jennifer Pewsey (Kindergarten Teachers),  
Shannon Burke (Principal), Stella Chow (Vice-Principal) 

 

With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 
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